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On 26 February 2025, Ambassador Asazuma visited Kunene Region on a Post-Distribution Monitoring 

Visit with WFP Namibia Acting Country Director Tiwonge Machiwenyika. Ambassador Asazuma visited 

Farm Queen Sofia and the De Riet Settlement in the Kunene Region to assess the impact of commodity 

vouchers distributed by WFP funded through the Japanese Government emergency grant assistance in 

support of the Namibian Government’s drought relief program. Japan’s drought emergency assistance 

enabled WFP to provide food vouchers for a period of six months, benefiting 26,555 people in Kunene 

and Ohangwena Regions. During the visit, Ambassador Asazuma got to engage with the beneficiaries 

and received wide appreciation on behalf of the Japanese Government. 
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Ambassador Asazuma, Mr. Tiwonge Machiwenyika (WFP) and the delegation 

 

 

Ambassador Asazuma engaging with the beneficiaries. 


